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From: Chris Hudson < R . e
Sent: 20 March 2014 09:52
To: DPD
Subject: Local Plan Review - Hemyock

| am writing to record my objection to the suggestion that a further 200 houses should be built in Hemyock
outside the existing settlement limits.

My objections are based on

1. The fact that the existing road pattern and widths are not able to cope satisfactorily with existing
traffic flows and there many places where roads are not wide enough for 2 vehicles to pass.
Therefore further house building will only exacerbate the positions.

2. Flooding is a frequent problem and further building will make matters worse especially from
surface water run off.

3. The character of the village in an AONB will be further eroded as it becomes more and more a

dormitory for surrounding towns.
Revd Christopher Hudson
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